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Friday 12" January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

| am delighted to inform you that ‘Get in the Swim’ who have been instrumental in getting our
swimming pool open again, will commence swimming lessons on Monday 19" February 2018.
Lessons will cost £4 and will need to be paid termly in advance through our SIMS Agora online
payment system. As we are starting half way through the spring term, the cost of swimming will be
£24 (6 weeks) which will need to be paid by Monday 5 February 2018. If you have not paid by this
date your child(ren) will not be permitted to take part in the lessons.

Once we have a final list of numbers further information will be sent out to you.
As we said in the autumn term we are extremely grateful to ‘Get in the Swim’ for not only providing
the swimming lessons but more importantly providing the funds required to open the pool once

again.

For us to be able to group the children please complete the return slip below and indicate how far
your child can swim unaided.

If you have any questions please ask your child’s class teacher or the office staff.

Many Thanks

é’ff?i’/u/&

Mr Joseph Figg Mrs Liz Turk
Executive Headteachker Get in the Swim
| have paid £24 for my son/daughter to swim during the second
half of the spring term. They are able to swim m unaided.

Signed Date -




